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    11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

                               

Children in need is on Friday 19th November, we would like to support children and families 

with additional barriers, needs and difficulties.  

 

To do that we would like to hold a Pyjama/Non uniform day for the students on Friday 19th 

November.  

 

The children will have a range of different experiences on the day and will be accessing a 

special children in need timetable which will be different to their normal timetable. They will 

get to enjoy different activities such as Food tasting, a Pudsey bear hunt, puzzles, and lots of 

fun filled games.  

 

Please can we ask for you to donate £1.00 to help us  raise money for Children in need. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

School Administrator 

Windmill Hill School 
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